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November 6, 2015

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
PO Box 5056

Wausau, WI 54402-5056
USA

Dear Madam or Sir:

Corporate Services

Sean Finn

Executive Vice-President
Corporate Services

and Chief Legal Officer

935 de La Gauchetiére Street West
16 Floor

Montreal, Quebec H3B 2M9
Canada

Te 514-399-7091

F 514-399-4854

Services corporatifs

Vice-président exécutif
Services corporatifs et chef de la
direction des Affaires juridiques

935, rue de La Gauchetiére Quest
16¢ étage

Montréal (Québec) H3B 2M9
Canada

T 514 399-7091

Tc 514 399-4854

CN encourages our employees to volunteer in their communities. We recognize
and celebrate their commitment by matching their fundraising efforts to a

specified limit.

We are pleased to enclose a check for $525, to Never Forgotten Honor Flight,
from the CN Railroaders in the Community program in recognition of the
efforts of CN employees Stephanie Burclaw, Kelly Somers Trzebiatowski, Lori
Borski and Sherry Pavelski. These employees participated in the event "Jeans

and Jersey Day” that took place on Sept

ember 18, 2015.

We wish your organization continued success, and we are aware of your
valuable contribution to the community.

incerely,

Sean Finn

Encl.

cc: Mrs. Stephanie Burclaw, CN

cc: Mrs. Kelly Somers Trzebiatowski, CN
cc: Mrs. Lori Borski, CN

cc: Mrs. Sherry Pavelski, CN
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October 12, 2015

Mr. Jim Campbell
Vice-president Marketing
Never Forgotten Honor Flight
PO Box 5056

Wausau, Wl 54402-5056
USA

-

Dear My Campbell:

e are pleased t

Corporate Services

Sean Finn

Executive Vice-President
Corporate Services

and Chief Legal Officer

935 de La Gauchetiere Street West
16t Floor

Montreal, Quebec H3B 2M9
Canada

Te 514-399-7091

F 514-399-4854

Services corporatifs

Vice-président exécutif
Services corporatifs et chef de la
direction des Affaires juridiques

935, rue de La Gauchetiere Quest
16¢ étage

Montréal (Québec) H3B 2M9
Canada

T 514 399-7091

Tc 514 399-4854

close a check for $1,000, payable to the order of Never

Forgotten Honor Flight from the CN Railroaders in the Community full-time
employee volunteer grant program, in recognition of the volunteer efforts of

Stephanie Burclaw, a CN employee.

At CN, we are proud of employees, such as Stephanie, who devote countless
hours of their own time to volunteer for non-profit organizations in

communities where they live and work.

We wish your organization continued success, and we are aware of your
valuable contribution to your community.

Sincerely,

Sean Finn
Encl.

cc: Mrs. Stephanie Burclaw, CN




